Membership Secretary’s Report for the year ending 30 June 2024 for the AGM on 10th December 2024.

EHA Membership 2023-2024.
At the end of the 2023-2024 season, we had 53 members in total, so there was a decrease in numbers from the 2022-2023 season.
Some of the members included long standing members as well as some members who had joined the previous season and continued with their membership.

New Members.
There were 18 new members during 2023-2024 and a number responded to the question about how they had heard about the Ealing Historical Association. Many heard about the EHA via friends or the U3A, but some heard through the Brentford festival or through the What’s On booklet produced by Ealing Arts and Leisure. Internet searches encouraged some new members to join, whereas others previously attended one of the meetings as a guest. 

National Members Affiliated to the Ealing Branch in 2023-2024.
The number of National members affiliated to the Ealing branch in 2023-2024 was 76 so there was a decrease compared to the year before. Some people do attend EHA meetings who are National members but live outside of Ealing and are therefore affiliated to their own local branch.
Sallie Mercer, Membership Secretary.


Comments for the committee meeting of 26th November – Membership Secretary’s report.

As of today’s date, we have 46 local members of whom 8 are new members who have joined since September 2024.
Of the new members, one member found the EHA on Facebook, one through the internet, 2 through friends/word of mouth and 2 had previously attended the meetings as guests.
The National Membership at the end of the 2023-2024 season was 76. At the present date the number is 79.
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